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For local residents it’s important to keep perspective
I have lived for n local area for more than 25 years and current overdevelopment is totally unacceptable creating
total wind tunnels in Pac highwAy and also constant shade for building around
There is not enough transport infrastructure and shops parks schools etc
Need to act now
Thanks
Eva

Eva
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